
Dear Families, 
 
Here at ​Orchard Park Middle School​, we know that the best way to 
improve our reading skills is to read, read, read!  So we want our 
students to show off all the ways they integrate reading into their 
lives.  We have a bulletin board set up titled “How Do You Read?” 
Here‛s what we need you to do; send us pictures/selfies of your child 
and/or family reading.  Reading a favorite book, in a favorite place, or 
with a favorite person.  Reading a newspaper, reading a catalog, reading 
a recipe book in the kitchen.  Be creative.  What‛s the silliest place you 
can think of to read a book?  Dress up like your favorite character 
when you read.  We are also including some speech bubbles if you would 
like to add your own captions. 
 
You can send in actual photos, or just print your own at home.  We 
cannot guarantee that your pictures will be returned in perfect 
condition. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Mrs. Masters : )  
 
   
 

  
 
 



 


